
  
   

 
           

 
 

                  
                   

                  
               

          
 
                

                
        

 

 

From: Gopal Venkatesan  
Sent: 07 February 2022 15:51 
To: Mobile Ecosystems 
Subject: My support to regulate and stop the monopoly of browser on iOS/iPadOS 

Greetings. 

I've been a web developer for the past two decades and off late my job has been extremely 
painful since I have to deal with many of the browser bugs and lack of support of web standards 
in Safari on iOS. Being the developer of one of the most popular websites, I couldn't use Service 
Workers to enhance user experience on iOS because of Safari's buggy implementation, so I had 
to resort to disabling the feature based on user-agent detection. 

I can’t usefully ask iOS users to choose another browser because Apple’s App Store rule 2.5.6 
requires them to use Apple’s engine. This makes development more costly and painful for not just 
me, but all the web developers like me. 
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